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O-006-001

Thank you for the constructive suggestions.  While some of these

measures are likely not feasible, many of them are possible and will be

included in discussions with Hayden Island business owners as a

detailed plan for supporting businesses during construction is

developed.  Please see the response to comment letter N-003.

 

Columbia River Crossing

Appendix E - Public Comments Received during FEIS Review Period and CRC Responses December 2011



Columbia River Crossing

Appendix E - Public Comments Received during FEIS Review Period and CRC Responses December 2011


